
 
 
 

 

March 23, 2021 

 

Representative Mayes Middleton 
Texas House of Representatives 
District 23 
Room E2.712 
P. O. Box 2910 
Austin, Texas  78768 
 

Dear Representative Middleton, 

 

On behalf of the Galveston Regional Chamber of Commerce’s Board of Directors and our 850 business 

members, it is my honor to write this letter in support of House Bill 1181.  HB1181 is key for Galveston 

County, specifically Bolivar Penisula.  I urge you to support this legislation which would give appropriate 

authorities the power to allow and regulate the use of golf carts and off-highway vehicles on certain 

roadways. 

Thank you so much for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gina M. Spagnola 

Galveston Regional Chamber of Commerce, President & CEO,    

 


